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Don’t forget the babies…….. 

In this quarter, we started renovation of our day-care centre where young babies, below school going age, of 

our students are taken care of as their mothers are in class. The centre’s wall is being upgraded from iron 

sheets wall to brick wall. This has been necessitated by Kisumu’s hot weather that permeates through the iron 

sheets walls to heat the room when it’s sunny or to make the room cold when it rains - these extreme weather 

conditions create an environment that is not child-friendly.  

  

By changing the walls, we aim to make the room more comfortable and user friendly for the young children, 

this translating to better and more qualitative play time.   

 

As always, we are immensely grateful for the donations we continue to receive through the global giving 

platform. 

 
The day care centre with iron-sheets walls. 
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Work in progress – changing the wall from iron sheets to brick walls. 
 
       
      
              
 
 


